
 

UPCOMING EVENTS!! 

 

Feb. 4 - Academy Class in Session 
Feb. 7 - Midterm 
Feb. 8 - BAC Meeting 4:20 pm 
Feb. 14 - Valentine’s Day Parties 3:00 pm 
Feb. 15 - Board Meeting 5:00 pm 
Feb. 21 - NO School! Presidents’ Day 
 

 
Accelerated 

Reading challenge 

 
  

 
 
 

 
 
 
 Our reading challenge is up 
and running, and the kids are reading 
lots books. It’s great to see so many 
students checking out books and 
challenging themselves to be better 
readers. Books are also available 
electronically by going to the 
Renaissance Website: 
https://global-zone51.renaissance-
go.com/welcomeportal/704642  

Feb. 2022 

A message from our 

preschool director 

 “It has been a great privilege to 
serve the children and families of LGCS 
for the past few years. I wish everyone at 
LGCS the very best.” ~ Ms. Bobette 

  

 Valentine’s Day                     

class Parties 
  

 The classes will have their 
Valentine’s Day parties on Monday, 
February 14, at 3:00 p.m. Watch for 
information from individual teachers with 
details. 

 

 Lego programming 

Barbie Garnett from The Park County 
Extension Office is coming to the school 
weekly to teach Lego programming with 
some of the students. This is part of our 
STEAM program (Science, Technology, 
Engineering, Art and Math) The students 
are super excited about these activities. 

  

BRRR! Winter is 

Here 

 Please make sure your child 
(children) are dressed appropriately for 
the ever changing weather. Snow boots, 
hats, gloves and a warm jacket are an 
absolute necessity this time of year. We 

will go outside as long as the temperature 
is 20 degrees or higher.  

  

 

 LAKE GEORGE CHARTER SCHOOL 

CHARTER BOARD  
MEETING 

TUESDAY, Feb. 15th 
AT 5:00 PM 

NO SCHOOL! 

Feb. 21st 

For PresiDents’ Day 

   

Future City 

  
 A huge congratulations to the 
students of LGCS who participated in 
Future City, which is an Engineering Edu-
cation Program for middle school stu-
dents. These students worked tirelessly on 
this project, which was made entirely with 
recycled materials. LGCS placed THIRD 
in the state.  Mrs. Geffre and Mrs. Ven-
Rooy volunteered a great deal of time to 
spearhead the program. Please take the 
time to thank the students and teachers for 
their hard work and success. 

 

 

Flash Alert 
  

 LGCS has signed up for Flash 
Alert.  This is a news alert system that 
distributes emergency messages for 
snow delays, closings or other emer-
gency situations. You may sign 
up for  Flash Alert using the following  
web address: 
www.Flashalert.net/id/
LakeGeorgeCharterSchool 
 
 Once you are signed up, you 
will receive notifications, and infor-
mation will also be posted on your 
local news channels. This is optional, 
as we will continue to use the Alma 
Student Information System. 
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